
 

 

MANDATORY SUBMISSION OF PRE-DECLARATIONS IN AZERBAIJAN  
 
Dear colleagues,  
 
According to customs authorities of the Republic of Azerbaijan, as of 1 February 
2019, submission of advance cargo information will be mandatory for all the 
transports entering the Republic of Azerbaijan prior to arrival at its customs territory. 
The IRU TIR-EPD application fully complies with the requirements of the customs 
authorities of Azerbaijan and can be used for this purpose.  
 

Member associations are kindly requested to inform their TIR carnet holders 
of the requirement to submit advance cargo information for all TIR transports 
at least one hour prior to arrival to Azerbaijan and to provide all the 
necessary training, assistance and support in order for them to use the TIR-
EPD application.  

 
Don’t hesitate to contact us if you have any further questions. 
 
Best regards, 
 
TIR-EPD team 
  

 

 


